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November Be-Attitude – Be-Helpful 
 
The following elementary students have their artwork displayed at the Cameron Library or Community 
Bank of Cameron: 
Kindergarten: Gideone Edmeier, Karah Hickok and Kane Young 
First grade: Hayden Crotteau, Garret Givens, Jennifer Mason and Jayton Silvernail 
Second grade: Cora Romsos 
Third grade: Gannon Ebert 
 
High School Connections 
Kindergarten students recently had the opportunity to interact with Mrs. Adams’ parenting class.  On 
November 24th kindergarten classes traveled to the high school.  High school students helped the younger 
students decorate a vest with Native American symbols.  On December 1, the parenting class students 
came to the elementary and assisted kindergarten students in decorating a paper Christmas tree and 
creating a card for their family.  
 
Mrs. Hopkins arranged a special activity with FBLA members and first grade students.  Members of FBLA 
read a gingerbread man story to first graders and helped them decorate a gingerbread man cookie.  
Cookies were provided by the FBLA. 
 
December 9 & 10 – Mitch Breed, Michael Lynch, John Meznarich, Pat Schroeder and Tom Spanel attended 
the A.L.I.C.E. training.  The December 9th training was held at CESA and December 10th was held at the 
Cameron Middle School.  85 people attended from 13 school districts. . 
 
December 11 –Holiday Concerts were held at 1:45 p.m and 7:00 p.m.  The students did a great job and 
the gym was filled for both events. 
 
December 17  

– The Navigation Team met. 
– The Elementary PBIS Committee met. 

 
December 15 – Rural Dental Health provided dental exams for approximately 122 students compared to 
18 students in 2013. 
 
December 18 – Susan Brooks, Amy Gifford, Racheal Gifford, Peggy Hansen, Patricia Schroeder and Lisa 
Walther provided lunch for the staff.  Elementary school retirees are also invited to attend.  
 
December 22 – Santa Send-Off was held at 2:00 p.m.  The High School Jazz Band and Dance Team both 
performed.  
 
December 23 – Early Release.  Topics for teachers included PLC’s and PBIS (Positive Behavior 
Interventions and Supports).  The Navigation Team met.  
 

Upcoming Events 
December 24-Jan 4 No School 
January 5  PBIS Team Meeting 
January 6-21  STAR Assessment Window 
January 27  School  Improvement Team Meeting 


